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Date:23rd January 2025                               Circular No: 127/YIS/AS/24-25/127 

 
Dear Parents, 

SUB : HOLIDAY IN VIEW OF REPUBLIC DAY  
Kindly be informed that 26th January 2025 (Sunday) will be a holiday for students of KG to Grade XII, 

on account of 76th Republic Day.  

  

Let us all pledge to keep the tricolour flying high, symbolizing unity and progress. 

Happy Republic Day! 

 

 

Warm regards 

 

 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Principal 
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